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Personnel and Policy Committee 

Minutes from Monday, June 1, 2020 
  
The Personnel and Policy Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Monday, June 1, 2020, at 5:00 p.m., in the 
conference room within the offices, at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford, WI 53034. 
 
Present:  Tracy Malterer, board member (chair); David Strysick, board member; and Heather Cramer, Superintendent of Schools 

 
New Business: 
 

 Staffing 2020-2021—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the current status of staffing for the upcoming school 
year.  She updated on the various upcoming interviews. 

 Neola Policy Updates—The committee reviewed the new policy updates and recommends that they go to the 
board for the first reading in June. 

 2020-2021 Staff Compensation Increases—The committee discussed CPI increases for staff. 

 Support Staff Premium Share for Insurance—The committee discussed this topic and will wait to see what Mr. 
Kiefer presents at the June board meeting.  

 Summer School—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the options being considered for summer school.   

 Covid-19 Closure—Mrs. Cramer discussed July sports with committee.  This topic will be on the board agenda in 
June. 

 Food Service—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on food service options for summer.   

 Contract Renewals—There are three contracts up for renewal this year:  Mr. Bushey, Mrs. Kreitzman, and Mrs. 
Cramer 

 2020-2021 School Year Planning—Mrs. Cramer provided a brief update on what she has been hearing and 
considering when thinking about and planning for opening in fall. 
 

 


